
This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

From: Charles Spagnolo
To: Jean Dolan
Subject: OPPOSED TO ZONING CHANGE FROM B-2 to B-3 for 101 S. Ocean Blvd and Pompano Hotel Project Size"
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 7:38:22 PM

Sent from my iPhone
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